
 

 

  Letter of Invitation

March 24, 2025        

Yier Liao
East Campus of Shantou University, northeast of Cuifeng Road, Chenghai District, Shantou City, Guang
CHINA  

Greetings. On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are delighted to invite you to participate the Public
Management Research Conference 2025 from June 25 (Wed) to 28(Sat), 2025 at the Gwanak Campus of Seoul
National University (SNU) in Seoul, Korea. 

As the world grapples with democratic challenges of unprecedented complexity, the role of the public sector has
never been more crucial. It stands at the forefront of efforts to address the rising polarization affecting political,
economic, social, and cultural spheres across the globe. In this ever-changing landscape, the significance of
effective public management cannot be overstated. We are excited to hear your valuable presentations, engage in
thoughtful discussions, and explore your contributions, which we are confident, will make this conference an
unforgettable experience.

The Graduate School of Public Administration (GSPA) at SNU is thrilled to provide this vibrant and dynamic
forum for academic discourse on public management. We extend our warmest welcome to all participants and
look forward to engaging in enriching discussions that will spark fresh perspectives and innovative ideas.

Again, we extend our heartfelt invitation to you to join us at PMRC 2025 in Seoul. We look forward to seeing you
at the conference.

Sincerely yours,

  

Im, Tobin 
Chair of the Organizing Committee, PMRC 2025

Public Management Research Conference 2025 Secretariat 
June 25 (Wed) - 28 (Sat), 2025 | Seoul National University, Seoul, Korea
Email: office@pmrc2025.org Website: www.pmrc2025.org
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